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New eTimber Sales 
Forestry England will shortly be introducing a new sales platform “eTimber Sales” for 
marketing and sale of our timber contracts. 
 
We intend to go live with our new system by the end of May 2023.  
 
The July 2023 national tender would be the first major sale, although we will run some 
smaller local sales and LTC negotiations in the new system to ensure all functionality is in 
place. 
 

Access to eTimber Sales 
Access to the new system will be limited to Timber Customers to view and bid on our 
tenders. 
 
Timber Hauliers and Timber Contractors will also be given access to eTimber Sales, 
without any option to bid on tenders. 
 
Forestry England will provide summary details of our live tenders on the new system. This 
information can be viewed without requiring a username for the system. 
 

Transition of Users 
It is our intention to migrate user details for Companies with active bidding history. 
 
eMails were sent to all active Companies in November to seek confirmation and validation 
of user accounts which would be moved to our new system. 
 
Unfortunately almost 40% of Companies did not respond to the emails requesting 
information.  
 
Customers will have an opportunity to re-register for eTimber Sales in plenty of time 
before our July sale. 
 

Historic Contract Information 
Forestry England will provide an option in eTimber Sales for Customers to view all current 
live and completed contracts.  
 

Customer Liaison Meetings 
We will provide an overview on eTimber Sales at our Customer Liaison Meetings. 
 

• Customer Liaison Meeting – North. Penrith. 17th May 2023 

• Customer Liaison Meeting – South. Westonbirt. 24th May 2023 

 

Questions 
Any questions about eTimber Sales can be sent to etimber.sales@forestryengland.uk  
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